How to complain about a Church of England church flying a Pride flag

The Church of England has its own regulations relating to the flying of flags that are more restrictive than the government’s.
An explanation on this can be found in an article by theologian Martin Davie on our website.
There is no provision for flying any kind of Pride flag from a Church of England building. 
Rainbow flags should also not be placed on the Lord’s table within a church. In 2024, a successful objection was raised against rainbow ‘altar frontal’ at St Nicholas’s Church, Leicester, due to it being a secular symbol, not a Christian one.
To raise an objection about either of these situations, please write to the diocese that the church is in. You can find this out on most church’s websites or via the Church of England website.
· Explain how and where the Pride flag is being used
· Refer to the arguments and explanation at https://christianconcern.com/comment/on-the-flying-of-flags/ and the recent case upholding similar logic: https://www.churchtimes.co.uk/articles/2024/23-february/news/uk/pride-flag-as-an-altar-frontal-leicester-chancellor-delivers-her-verdict 


